
From: Scott Ludwig <Scott.Ludwig@westvalley.edu>  
Sent: Thursday, May 02, 2019 8:24 AM 
To: Scott Ludwig <Scott.Ludwig@westvalley.edu> 
Subject: Reminder - WACAC College Fair Today, Campus Center  

 
Colleagues ς A reminder that the WACAC College Fair is happening today. Please remind your students about this 
event.  
 
Also, the Campus Center will only be open dur



 


